

Dear Families,

Welcome to Lighthouse 5th grade! It was great meeting you at Fly Up Day and we are so excited to see you and to begin our year together. We have been busy getting our classrooms ready for the beginning of the school year and can't wait for you to see it. We will be learning so many exciting things as well as going on several field trips. We will have most of the supplies that you will need for the year, but there are a few things we would like for you to get and bring in on the first day of school. On your first day of school, please bring in the following materials:

- 1 pair of earbuds or headphones
- 1 1-inch white 3 ring binder
- 2 2-pocket folders (any color)
- 1 Composition Notebook (any color)
- 1 pencil pouch or pencil box

We also invite you to bring in a water bottle with a closable spout. The water bottle can go home every day to be washed or it can stay at school and go home on Fridays. Whatever works best for you! We will also have a snack time everyday so please be sure to come with one each day. We hope that you have a wonderful summer vacation! We will see you in August!

See you soon, Mr. Bean, Mr. Galati, Mrs. Boucher, and Miss Freed Lighthouse 5th Grade Team